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The Attorney General of California has prepared the following title and summary of the chief 
purpose and points of the proposed measure: 

LIMITS ON USE OF FACILITIES IN GOVERNMENT BUILDINGS AND 

BUSINESSES.  INITIATIVE STATUTE.  Prohibits individuals from using facilities in 

government buildings except in accordance with their sex as determined at birth, through 

medical examination, or court judgment recognizing a change of gender.  Creates legal damages 

claim of at least $4,000 against a government entity or person that violates the provision.  Allows 

businesses to prohibit employees or patrons, including transgender people, from using facilities 

except in accordance with their sex as determined at birth, through medical examination, or court 

judgment.  Exempts businesses from criminal and civil liability for implementing such a 

prohibition.  Summary of estimate by Legislative Analyst and Director of Finance of fiscal 

impact on state and local government:  Increase in state court costs related to civil claims, not 

likely to exceed a few tens of millions of dollars annually.  Unknown increase in state and 

local government costs related to actions taken to avoid, litigate, or remedy civil claims 

filed for violating the measure.  Potential significant loss of federal funds.  (15-0019.) 


